Human Resources Directorate



HR Matters

The Human Resources Directorate Newsletter

Dear Colleagues

The February edition of the Human Resources Directorate newsletter, <u>HR</u> <u>Matters</u> is now available to read.

Included in this edition are articles on:

- HR Unconference
- Stonewall Success
- Cycle2Work Scheme
- HR UKVI Team Update
- Professional Service Career Framework

and more. We hope you will find something to interest you.

Enquiries

Liz Laurence e.laurence@gre.ac.uk

HR Bulletin 90.2

Date 1.3.23

To: All Staff